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Mentions   
 
Allegheny Front: ENVIRONMENTAL GROUPS PRESSURE GOV. SHAPIRO ON FRACKING REGULATIONS 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-fracking-regulations-environmental-groups-shapiro-cnx/ 
 
 
Air 
 
WFMZ: Burning tires for bitcoins: Carbon residents voice concerns at DEP hearing 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/poconos-coal/burning-tires-for-bitcoins-carbon-residents-voice-
concerns-at-dep-hearing/article_ceaed488-9e0f-11ee-9dda-0b0a740181bb.html#tncms-
source=Homepage-Inside-Your-Town 
 
WBRE: Concerns raised on crypto mining in Carbon County 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/concerns-raised-on-crypto-mining-in-carbon-county/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Penn State: Q&A: Why small organisms can make big impacts on climate, emissions 
https://www.psu.edu/news/research/story/qa-why-small-organisms-can-make-big-impacts-climate-
emissions/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Clarion News: North Country Trail granted Unit status by National Park Service 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/local/article_01d0ae06-fe68-592f-9617-c25ae3545f89.html 
 
Erie Times: Surfing Lake Erie waves in December? Why now is the most wonderful time of the year 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2023/12/19/great-lakes-surfing-december-lake-erie-surf-
season-presque-isle-state-park-erie-pa/71890783007/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Running through Darlington, North Country Trail earns unit status from National 
Park Service 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/entertainment/local/2023/12/19/north-country-trail-granted-unit-
status-by-national-park-service-pennsylvania-beaver-county/71919851007/ 
 
Observer- Reporter: Restoring Canonsburg Lake for future generations 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/news/local-news/2023/dec/19/restoring-canonsburg-lake-for-
future-generations/ 
 
Pa. Game Commission investigating illegal killing of black bear in Fayette County 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pa-game-commission-investigating-illegal-killing-of-black-
bear-in-fayette-county/ 
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Energy 
 
DV Journal: OPINION: How PA Can Prevent Deadly Blackouts 
https://delawarevalleyjournal.com/opinion-how-pa-can-prevent-deadly-blackouts/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Allegheny Front: PA. WILL HAVE TWO YEARS TO UPDATE METHANE RULES FOR OIL AND GAS SITES TO 
MATCH EPA 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-epa-methane-rules-natural-gas-oil/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton awaits word on millions in grant funding for stormwater projects 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-awaits-word-on-millions-in-grant-funding-for-
stormwater-projects/article_a7bf0946-685f-5898-8a9d-d74e9113580d.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: How much rain fell in the Philadelphia region after Sunday’s storm? 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania/rainfall-total-philadelphia-region-flooding-storm-
20231218.html 
 
WHYY: Heavy rain, flooding prompts evacuations in parts of Delaware County 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-rain-flood-warning/ 
 
6abc: Heavy rain, flooding impacts residents across the Philadelphia region 
https://6abc.com/darby-borough-creek-flooding/14197411/ 
 
NBC10 Philadelphia: Flooding, muddy mess keep section of busy Kelly Drive closed 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/transportation-and-transit/kelly-drive-flooding-
closure/3725263/ 
 
KYW newsradio: Part of Kelly Drive closed as crews clear muddy mess leftover from Monday’s flooding 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/traffic-kelly-drive-closed-mud-flooding 
 
Reporter: Flooding, water rescues in Montgomery County with up to 5 inches of rain 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2023/12/18/flooding-water-rescues-in-montgomery-county-with-
up-to-5-inches-of-rain/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Pottstown under flood warning; Schuylkill River and Manatawny Creek expected to rise 
through night 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/12/18/pottstown-under-flood-warning-schuylkill-river-and-
manatawny-creek-expected-to-rise-through-night/ 
 
York Daily Record: York Water Company lifts mandatory restrictions; how much rainfall did York County 
get? 
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https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2023/12/18/how-much-rainfall-did-york-county-pa-receive-
from-coastal-storm/71957717007/ 
 
York Dispatch: York Water Co. lifts mandatory water use restrictions as Lake Redman returns to normal 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/12/18/york-water-co-lifts-mandatory-water-
use-restrictions-as-lake-redman-returns-to-normal/71965577007/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Pottstown under flood warning; Schuylkill River and Manatawny Creek expected to rise 
through night 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/12/18/pottstown-under-flood-warning-schuylkill-river-and-
manatawny-creek-expected-to-rise-through-night/ 
 
abc27: Grant awarded to restore mussels in branch of Susquehanna River 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/grant-awarded-to-restore-mussels-in-branch-of-susquehanna-
river/ 
 
abc27: York Water Company to lift restrictions after recent rainfall 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/york-water-company-to-lift-restrictions-after-recent-rainfall/ 
 
CBS21: York Water Company lifting mandatory nonessential water use restrictions 
https://local21news.com/news/local/york-water-company-nonessential-water-usage-restriction-adams-
county-lancaster-county-franklin-county-lake-redman-reservoir-drought-conditions-december-18-2023# 
 
CBS21: Scranton closes flood gates along Lackawanna River 
https://local21news.com/newsletter-daily/scranton-closes-flood-gates-along-lackawanna-river 
 
FOX43: York Water Company's mandatory water use restriction will be lifted at midnight 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/york-water-company-lifts-water-use-restriction-for-
customers/521-6446c4d5-e0df-45a8-a436-8d4f864f92a5 
 
FOX43: Flooding reports pour in after heavy rains 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/lebanon-county/flooding-reports-pour-in-rain-weather-
severe-property-car-road-closure-community-local/521-b351ce41-8691-4f3b-924b-f131ebce99c2 
 
WGAL: Flood warnings for south-central Pennsylvania 
https://www.wgal.com/article/river-flood-warnings-south-central-pennsylvania/46173991 
 
WGAL: Lebanon residents prepare for more possible flooding 
https://www.wgal.com/article/lebanon-residents-prepare-more-possible-flooding/46170847 
 
WFMZ: Reading officials keep close eye on Schuylkill River water levels 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/reading-officials-keep-close-eye-on-schuylkill-river-water-
levels/article_b67f2656-9e3c-11ee-8634-c3af5a4e1944.html 
 
Daily Item: Flood warning set for Danville, Riverside area 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/flood-warning-set-for-danville-riverside-area/article_895923ec-9e5b-
11ee-aef1-a3d2c3943e58.html 
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Morning Times: Rain, rain, go away 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article_c718fc93-bd56-54b1-8263-61e0f50c3fb2.html 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Where no fish has gone before: Can the ESA remake habitats for struggling species? 
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-regional/government-politics/esa-habitat-endangered-climate-
change/article_f69b52f5-775f-5756-9e16-b6cb634cc0bc.html#tracking-source=home-the-latest 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: The Endangered Species Act turns 50: A look at the past, present and future of the law 
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-regional/government-politics/endangered-species-act-50-
anniversary/article_0813d49e-f663-5e67-94f8-e14d4ddba4eb.html#tracking-source=home-the-latest 
 
Herald- Standard: How to prepare for winter storms 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/2023/dec/19/how-to-prepare-for-winter-storms-3/ 
 
Post- Gazette: In the Mon Valley, reaction is mixed on the pending sale of U.S. Steel 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/healthcare-business/2023/12/19/us-steel-nippon-mpn-valley-
sale-pollution/stories/202312180092 
 
 

https://www.morning-times.com/news/article_c718fc93-bd56-54b1-8263-61e0f50c3fb2.html
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-regional/government-politics/esa-habitat-endangered-climate-change/article_f69b52f5-775f-5756-9e16-b6cb634cc0bc.html#tracking-source=home-the-latest
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-regional/government-politics/esa-habitat-endangered-climate-change/article_f69b52f5-775f-5756-9e16-b6cb634cc0bc.html#tracking-source=home-the-latest
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-regional/government-politics/endangered-species-act-50-anniversary/article_0813d49e-f663-5e67-94f8-e14d4ddba4eb.html#tracking-source=home-the-latest
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-regional/government-politics/endangered-species-act-50-anniversary/article_0813d49e-f663-5e67-94f8-e14d4ddba4eb.html#tracking-source=home-the-latest
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/2023/dec/19/how-to-prepare-for-winter-storms-3/
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/healthcare-business/2023/12/19/us-steel-nippon-mpn-valley-sale-pollution/stories/202312180092
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/healthcare-business/2023/12/19/us-steel-nippon-mpn-valley-sale-pollution/stories/202312180092

